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REPORT 5 - 2022 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Heritage Advisory Committee presents its fifth report for 2022 and recommends: 

 

HAC-0041-2022 

That the deputation and associated presentation by Megan Hobson, Built Heritage Consultant, 

Glenn Broll of Glenn Schnarr & Associates and Phil Trigiani of Trig Investments regarding 1141 

Clarkson Road North, be received. 

(HAC-0041-2022) 

 

HAC-0042-2022 

The following items were approved on Consent at the Heritage Advisory Committee on May 10, 
2022. 

 Item 9.1   Request to Alter a Heritage Designated Property: 1352 Lakeshore Road East 
(Ward1) (ON CONSENT) 

 Item 9.2 - Request to Alter a Heritage Designated Property: 1620 Orr Road (Ward 2) 
(ON CONSENT) 

 Item 9.3 - Request to Demolish a Heritage Listed Property:  16 James Street (Ward 11) 

(ON CONSENT) 

(HAC-0042-2022) 

 

HAC-0043-2022 

That the request to alter the property at 1352 Lakeshore Road East, as per the Corporate 

Report from the Commissioner of Community Services, dated April 8, 2022, be approved on the 

condition that a moisture sealant be employed to mitigate damage to the bricks. 

(HAC-0043-2022) 

(Ward 1) 

 

HAC-0044-2022 

That the request to alter the property at 1620 Orr Road, as per the Corporate Report from the 

Commissioner of Community Services, dated April 7, 2022, be approved. 

(HAC-0044-2022) 

(Ward 2) 

 

 

 

 

 



2 
Heritage Advisory Committee                                                                          2022/05/10 
  
 
 

11.1 

HAC-0045-2022 

That the property at 16 James Street, which is listed on the City’s Heritage Register, is not 

worthy of heritage designation, and consequently, that the owner’s request to demolish proceed 

through the applicable process, as per the Corporate Report from the Commissioner of 

Community Services dated April 11, 2022. 

(HAC-0045-2022) 

(Ward 11) 

 

HAC-0046-2022 

That the memorandum from Paul Damaso,  Director, Arts and Culture entitled "New 

Construction in Erindale Village Cultural Landscape: 1571 Adamson Street" dated April 8, 2022, 

be received for information. 

(HAC-0046-2022) 

(Ward 7) 

 

 

 


